
PRIVACY POLICY 

The Glenholme School respects the privacy of all who visit its website at 

www.theglenholmeschool.org, submit forms, and/or contribute to the School financially or with 

time or information. 

Through the website, we only collect personal information such as name, email address, phone 

number, etc., when voluntarily submitted by a visitor. Your personal information will never be 

sold, leased, rented or otherwise disclosed in any manner to any entity without your prior 

consent unless otherwise required by law or as may be necessary as part of a regulatory 

compliance. 

For parents whose children currently attend The Glenholme School, your information in the 

parent portal is password protected and available only to authenticated users. 

Please be aware that The Glenholme School is not responsible for the privacy policy of any 

other website. Some links on The Glenholme School’s website will take you to another party's 

website and we encourage you to be aware when you are leaving our site. 

This privacy policy only applies to information collected while on The Glenholme School’s 

website. 

If you have any questions, please contact The Glenholme School. 
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